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Welcome to the latest edition of the Jets Classic & Custom Car Club “E-Newsletter” 

Published bi-monthly to keep you the Jets member informed of club happenings. 

 

Presidents Report 
Hi all, well it’s been two months since our last newsletter, the weather  
certainly hasn’t been great for cruising but hopefully we are starting to turn 
the corner, since our last Newsletter we’ve been fortunate enough to 
attract another couple of members to the Jets family Firstly Sam & Teresa 
with their immaculate White 67 Camaro and Andrew & Elizabeth with their 
stunning Red 57 Chev Welcome Guys, I’m sure the Jets family will also 
extend a warm welcome when you attend an event with us. On a more 
mundane note Di and I are finally getting settled in our new house in 
Wheelers Hill (not new, just new to us) after having been consumed by 
the whole moving process for the past several weekends, I was actually 
glad to go back to work, and start the Office move from Notting Hill to Port 
Melbourne, will this never end. Anyway while we were distracted with the 
big move Chris Gleeson our VP took the helm and headed up a Lunch 
cruise in July to Fyansford Hotel, those who attended the car rally will 
remember this as our morning tea stop, Unfortunately I don’t have any 
pics from the day to share but I’m told everybody had a great day out.  
Whilst on the subject of cruise destinations I must apologize to all 
members in the North & West of Melbourne, as a committee we try to be 
as fair as possible to ensure that we spread the selected events across 
the metro area but unfortunately the remaining events for 2016 are all to 
the East and Sth East of Melbourne. Normally October would have been 
Bacchus Marsh but as we’ve done this one every year, it was decided at 
the AGM to make the change and attend the Last of the Chrome Bumpers 
at Lardner Park in Gippsland, we will do our best to make sure that in 
2017 we balance the ledger and have a more even spread of events 
across Melbourne. On the plus side tho, the events that are planned are 
all exceptionally good ones and well worth the cross town drive starting 
with September’s Yarra Valley Railway train ride and RACV country club lunch. This should be a ripper, 
(Remember this one is on a Saturday just for something a little different) Thanks to Adam for making this 
one happen and for being our train driver on the day I’ve no doubt everyone will enjoy these upcoming 
Jets events.  
 
P.S. Thanks to all those who’ve posted wedding pics on the Jets facebook page I’m sure you’ll agree it’s 
been a lot of fun seeing how we all looked back in the day…….Brian that hairdo mate, I’ll never look at you 
the same way again. I’m putting them all into a Facebook album so they will be there forevermore,  
Well enough from me………stay safe and Keep Kruzin   Dave 
  

          E-NEWSLETTER            July ~ August   2016 

Jets Upcoming 
Events 

   
September  
Saturday 17th RACV Country 
Club Lunch followed by Yarra 
Valley Railway train trip 
 

October  
Sunday 23rd Last of the 
Chrome Bumpers at 
Lardner Park  
 

November  
Sunday 27th  Foreshore Fest  
Rosebud. 
 

December  
Sunday 4th  Jets Christmas 
Party Oakleigh RSL 
 
 
 

http://www.jetscarclub.com/
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 JETS Annual General Meeting 2016 
Sunday 24th of July was the clubs 2016 
AGM at Oakleigh RSL. It was a great day 
with a fantastic attendance, I think the 
really pleasing aspect is that we not only 
get a good attendance but those who 
come along feel comfortable to share 
their ideas and thoughts for the future 
direction of the club and the events we 
should attend, after all this is your club 
and we the committee are only here to 
take it in the direction you want us to.  
OK onto the AGM I opened the AGM & 
Di our Secretary declared all positions of 
the Committee open, one by one the 
positions were filled and given that all 
sitting members had already confirmed to me that they would like to continue on and given that we had no extra 
nominations from the membership group the process of re-election was made very easy. All committee members 
were re-elected to their existing positions, I would like to thank the committee for their efforts over the past 12 
months helping to ensure that we remain a politics free fun club to be part of and for all the work in finding suitable 
events and then making them happen seamlessly. Having a good membership group makes a club easy to run, 
believe me Di and I know this only too well, we use to run the southern hemisphere’s biggest junior basketball club, 
600 kids in 63 teams, there were times over the years when being President & Secretary was a nightmare, so believe 
me when I say having good people both as members and committee makes things a walk in the park, No a Cruise 
in the Park. So all in all our AGM went off without a hitch and with lots of new ideas and input to implement we 
head into another year of doing what a good car club is all about …..Cruising with friends and having lots of fun. 
 
Your 2017 Jets Car Club Committee: 
 

• President Dave Galloway 

• Vice President Chris Gleeson, & Giovanni Lizza   

• Secretary Dianne Galloway 

• Treasurer Sue Wiggett,   

• General Committee   Allison Gleeson,  Brian Chircop,  
• Merchandise     Chris (Car Boot Sales Extraordinaire) Gleeson 

• Newsletter Dave Galloway 

• Club Plates                  Dave Galloway (Wheelers Hill)  Giovanni Lizza (Mt Evelyn) 

 
 

The “Jets” Website & Facebook Pages 
Remember to check out the club website. or the club’s Facebook page It’s a great way of f inding 
out what’s happening in the club.  Website: www.jetscarclub.com      Facebook:  Jets Car Club 

 
 
 

http://www.jetscarclub.com/
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Summary of Upcoming Jets Events 
 
Saturday 17th September  
Starting with a Midday 3 course Lunch at the RACV Country Club in Healesville, followed by a 1 hour 
trip on the historic Yarra Valley Railway. One of our Jets family Adam will be driving the train which 
departs Healesville station at 3pm and returns at 4pm. This trip on the train will carry Jets members 
only, the train seats 40 people so that is our limit, I’ll be sending out an email soon so make sure you let 
us know if you are coming along. Lunch is 3 courses starting with soup then a selection from 5 main 
courses followed by dessert. Cost per head is $17:50. With 40 passengers the Historic train journey will 
be $15 per head.  So all in all pretty good value for lunch and a fun day out. Both venues have excellent 
parking.  Look out for the email this week.  
 
Sunday 23rd October Last of the Chrome Bumpers at Lardner Park, This is always a big show with lots 
happening market stalls etc. It’s held in the green and grassy fields at Lardner Park in Gippsland which 
is a nice 55min cruise out the freeway from Dandenong. 
  
Sunday 27th November   Foreshorefest Rosebud, this is a 3 day Rock n Roll and Classic car event 
held at Rosebud.. As this is our first year attending as a club and given that Rosebud by Freeway is 
less than 1 hour the committee have decided we will do the Sunday foreshore show n shine part of the 
event. And maybe next year we can look at accommodation and make it a club weekend. A few 
members have booked accommodation and are doing the whole weekend meeting up with us on the 
Foreshore Sunday morning. 
 
Sunday 4th December  Jets Christmas party at Oakleigh RSL   
All details will be revealed next Newsletter 
 

This is the Cruise you’ll never forget   November 2017 
At the AGM Di proposed a club Cruise with a difference. It will be in November 2017 but this one doesn’t involve 
the cars. It’s a 5 night P&O cruise departing Melbourne and cruising around Tasmania stopping at 3 ports for day 
tripping.  It’s in November so weather should be good. The cost per person is approx. $900 to $1100depending on 
cabin choice, not cheap but honestly a great value holiday, price includes twin share cabin, all meals all 
entertainment, everything except drinks which are very cheap.  
Di & I have done 2 P&O cruises and believe me this 
is the best time you can have with your clothes on.  
The Entertainment is world class, the restaurant 
food & service is excellent. It’s just a great way to 
travel, see somewhere new and relax to the max. 
It’s not until November next year so you’ve got 
time to save some penny’s, As Molly would say “Do 
yourself a favour”. I believe we have 12 couples 
confirmed so far, so come on come “Get on Board” 
and have some fun. 
Look for an email shortly with all the details. 

 
Here is the ship The Pacific Jewel.  Di & I did our first cruise on this one and she’s just had a major refit to make 
her absolutely world class.   To check out this beautiful ship and all the bars and eatery’s on board just google…  
P&O Pacific Jewel. 
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                     Jets   Past Events  

 

‘Tyabb Packing House & Hastings Marina Lunch Cruise  

 
Sunday 28th August   

Today 47 of the Jets family came together at BP Eastlink & BP Peninsula link to cruise down to Tyabb or 
more specifically the Tyabb Packing House, This place 
is a treasure trove of antiques and some rubbish but 
as they say one man’s trash is another man’s treasure, 
spread over several acres I can honestly say that in 
the three times I’ve been there I still haven’t seen it all. 
It is a real eye opener especially if you love your 
collectables and Antiques. I have a special affiliation 
with Antique houses probably because I met Di at one, 
she was just sitting there on the shelf all lonely & dusty 
just waiting for a dashing suave young stud to whisk 
her away…… Anyway back to the story, there really is 
some amazing stuff in this place and the prices are 

very reasonable. Where else can you get a full size wooden horse for $6k or a 
rocking chair with inbuilt potty, (not sure how that works could get very messy). 
After almost 2 hours of wandering thru a maze of antiques or sitting outside having 
a coffee like me, it was time to muster up the Jets family and head for Hastings 
As we drove out Chris Gleeson was as usual chatting to someone and ended up 
at the tail of the convoy, we might have to nickname him Havachat. When we 
arrived at our lunch venue our room was ready and waiting for us complete with 
Private Fuction sign on 
the door (Yep read it again 
that’s what it said), The 
only problem was we had 
47 people and seating in 
the room for 34, we did 
have a Plan B but luckily 
our good weather request 

had been approved and the outside beer garden 
was soon humming with the sounds of the Jets 
family having a good time. It was just a beautiful 
afternoon soaking up the sun, having a meal and 
an ale with good friends with the Hastings Marina as the backdrop. As usual on our cruises the hours flew 
by and it was soon after 4pm and time to head for home. Another exceptional day out with lots of laughs 
and great conversation.  
Thanks to all who attended for making it another great day.  
 
Already looking forward to our next cruise in September.    
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More Photos from Hastings Marina.  
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AOMC Feature 
As I mentioned in a Newsletter earlier this year the AOMC who are the governing body for all 
motoring clubs approached me and asked to do a feature on the Jets Car Club in their Bi-Monthly 

and widely distributed magazine. We are the first club ever to be selected by the AOMC for a feature, 
not a bad effort for a club with 43 members and a history of only 3 years, when you consider there 

are 250 plus car clubs out there some with memberships in excess of 1,000. Anyway I wrote the 

article and sent them some pics, so here it is as it appears in the latest AOMC magazine. If you’d like 
to download the entire magazine just Google AOMC Newsletter and download Aug 16. The 

magazine has a lot of relevant info for the classic car movement. 

 
Jets Classic & Custom Car Club Inc. was formed in March 2013 by a couple of mates (Classic car 
owners) who wanted a politics free car club where their wives would feel comfortable and want to be 
involved in the whole classic car experience, to do this we made sure we encouraged the ladies to get 
involved in all aspects of the club and as men we tried something completely new.  We listened to what 
the ladies had to say, you know what they say “Happy wife Happy life”. Our name comes from a 1961 
movie called West Side Story set in the 50’s in the tuff streets of America, where there were 2 rival gangs 
the Jets and the Sharks, The Jets were the good guys, They were also better singers and dancers, 
(You’ve gotta see the Movie) Our Logo is a 50’s style American Diner sign re-jigged with our club name 
and colors. 
 
We are a Melbourne based club catering to all American and Aussie chrome bumper cars over 25 years 
old, our members are from all over Melbourne’s suburbs, North, South, East & West. 
 
Our committee is made up equally of men & women, I believe this and the emphasis we place on having 
a good time is the basis of our success, with only 42 members we regularly have 40 plus at our events. 
In fact at the AOMC / Shannons all American day at Flemington in May we had 52 attend on a day where 
the weather was less than ideal.  
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Whether it’s our annual club weekend away, our very well supported annual car rally or just a single day 
event at a car show we always have a great time and excellent numbers attending.  
 

We have a large variety of US & Ozzie classics, our cars are driver quality which allows us to get plenty 
of use from them, and our moto is “Driven not Hidden”, we do at least one event per month which varies 
from a cruise out to a country pub for lunch, or just a meet up and cruise to a park, the beach or lake for 
a BBQ lunch, or we attend several organized car shows where the proceeds go to worthy charities, we 
try to ensure that we alternate the direction we head in 
for each event to make it fair on all members.  
 
We pride ourselves on being a politics free club, and 
place an emphasis on including our ladies in all that 
we do, the emphasis is on having a good time with 
plenty of laughs, we believe along with keeping our 
membership numbers at a manageable level it’s these 
factors that have brought our members so close 
together and make us successful as a club. 
 
Like most car lovers we enjoy car shows but not every 
weekend, as we all know it can get very boring looking 
at the same cars week after week, that's why our events committee works tirelessly to ensure we have a 
wide variety of events, cruises, nights out, picnics, car rallies along with a selection of good car shows, 
and some full weekend events, like the Bright Rod Run and Queenscliff Rod Run, Foreshorefest at 
Rosebud  along with garage visits and BBQ cruises.  
 

We are determined to keep our 
membership at a manageable level and 
have capped member numbers, we are 
not trying to be elitist we just want to 
make sure we keep the current 
atmosphere alive and ensure that we can 
do the pub lunches and weekends away 
without any members missing out.  
 
As a club we are privileged to offer the 
Vic Roads Club Permit Scheme to our 
members,  but if you're reason for 
becoming a Jet is simply to get a Club 
Permit then please find another 
club because as a member of the Jets if 
you have Club Rego you will be required 
to attend a minimum of 5 Club events per 
calendar year, Although I must say that 

as a Jet you will want to attend every club event, spending time with our members becomes very 
addictive and it’s hard to wipe the smile off your face on a day out with these guys. 
 
As they say…”Once youôre a Jet youôre always a Jet.”  
From the Jet’s song in the movie West side Story  
. 
When you get a moment check out our: 
Website  Just Google:   Jetscarclub 
Facebook:    Jets Car Club  
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Merchandise 

New Club T~Shirt 
 

The New club Tshirt 
available in Black & White in 

Mens and  Ladies cuts, 
Members $25.00 Non 

members $30.00 

 

  Also now available the all 
NEW Mens & Ladies Polo 

Tops    

Members $30.00  

Non members  $35.00 

The Club has a wide range of Merchandise for sale, if you see something you like please give 
Chris our “Merchandise Officer” a call, on 0414 777 144
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Hi Guys some of you will have already seen this at Hastings or on Facebook but the quality of this work is 
something I wanted to share with all members. This all started from a conversation I had with Jules Neville, one of 
our members, I’m sure you all know Jules she’s a stunning young lady and quite a talent to boot. I had seen some 
pin striping work that Jules had done and at a later club event we got talking about the club trailer when she said 
she could paint the club logo on the trailer, I must say I was a little sceptical, I apologise for underestimating you 
Jules because shortly after she sent me the image below, This was done freehand with a brush and paint and it 
blew me away, I probably shouldn’t be surprised, Jules has her own business called Digiqueen where she does 
photograph restoration / re-touching,  check her website: Digiqueen.com.au. If you need some Photo work , pin 
striping or signwork done, give Jules a call or email digiqueen@bigpond.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Special Offer to Jet’s Members 

Available to all Jet’s Members, over the 

Christmas period. 
Holiday House in Rye. 

Featuring: 

¶ Four Bedrooms, 

¶ 2 Bathroom, 

¶ 2 toilets, 

¶ 2 living areas. 

¶ Pinball machine, dart board, and bar. 

 
$1,500 a week for Jets members only. 

 
If you are interested, please call Helen Smith on 0412 071 536 for further details 
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JETS  JULY ~ AUGUST 2016 
FEATURED CAR 

 
Name: Graeme & Patti McKay 
 
Vehicle Make: Valiant 
 
Vehicle Model: VH Charger 
 
Year : 1971  
 
Body Type : Coupe 
 
Body Colour : Vitamin C. Orange 
 
Interior Colour : Black 
 
Engine : 265 Hemi. Fully rebuilt, new everything including pistons, cam, balanced crank, high flow alloy head, 
roller rockers, 4 barrel intake manifold and runs on straight gas 
 
Transmission : 4 speed man  
 
 
Differential : Never been apart so I'm not sure what 
gears are in there.  
 
Standard Equip; Not many goodies in these old girls, 
No power steer, No air con, manual window cranks. 
 
 

Purchased From : Bought the car in Dec 06 from a 
guy in King Lake. It wasn't running and had been 
pushed under a gum tree to die. Some parts had been 
removed and sold but was mostly complete. Turned 
out the starter motor was jammed and didn't take a 
lot to get going. Had he known he probably wouldn't 
have sold it.  
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                                                                                                       Work you’ve done or had done                                                                                                       

I stripped the car to a bare shell, repaired the rust in the rear 
quarters and sills then sent it for a full respray, while it was 
away being painted I had the engine and gear box rebuilt, 
bought new trim on line and re-trimmed the seats. The car was 
reassembled by myself at home. Many parts were replaced. 
Most found on eBay, Valiant parts aren't that easy to find any 
more. It took 3 years from time of purchase to completion. 
 
 
The work was carried out in the garage at home so thanks to 
Patti for her understanding, Dust, Noise and colorful language 
are all part of the build process. 
 

 

 
 
Modifications : The car is lowered approx 2in, Put bigger twin piston brakes with ventilated rotors on the front, 
Changed the front seats for some more modern comfortable ones. Tinted the windows really dark. Looks great 
with the bright orange paint. 
 
Added Extras : Modern radio, centre console with cup holders. 
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Wheels Type & Size.  
15in Hurricanes. 215,60,15 on the front, 265,50,15 at the 
rear.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Future Plans :  
I would like power steering and maybe air con. 
 
What do you enjoy most about your Car :  
We enjoy taking it out to shows and going on day 
trips or holidays in it. It attracts a lot of attention 
where ever we go which is kind of nice. It is great to 
be able to join a club and meet likeminded people 
who also enjoy using their cars. 
It's the car we couldn't afford as young people so we 
are trying to make the most of it now. We plan on 
keeping it for a long time. 
 
 
Great work Graeme 
and thanks to you & Patti for sharing . 
  
I’m sure you’ll agree She’s a stunning piece of  Aussie motoring history.  Hey Charger. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

I’m planning on doing a different members car each Newsletter, Whose next ??. 
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Our next Newsletter will be September ~ October  2016 
 

Thanks to John Wiggett our Club Photographer for all the photos you see on the Facebook page, 
Website and our Newsletter. 


